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Sharon Craig

From: Schools Planning Enquiries <Schools.Planning@lancashire.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 July 2021 15:14
To: Planning
Subject: RM – 3/2021/0556 

Categories: Yellow Category

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This Email Originated Outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt please contact helpdesk@ribblevalley.gov.uk  

Hi, 
 
Many thanks for the consultation on RM – 3/2021/0556. Our only comment at this stage is that according to the 
s106 for outline permission 3/2016/1082 the the County Council should be notified within 20 days of grant of RM 
consent so that we can calculate the final Secondary Education Contribution. 
 
Thanks 
 
School Planning Team 
Lancashire County Council, County Hall, Preston, PR1 OLD 

schools.planning@lancashire.gov.uk  

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools  
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 

 


